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May Team Trip Report 

The eight-member team arrived in Leh on 

May 17th to begin their journey to Puga to do 

school repairs and spend time with the stu-

dents there.  The teachers and students were 

delighted when we delivered school supplies, 

warm hats to them.  Lots of electrical and 

construction work was accomplished thanks 

to many hands. 

 

July Team Trip Report 

A six-member team left for Delhi on July 17th 

but found that weather kept them from arriv-

ing in Leh on schedule.  They were neverthe-

less able to spend time at the Nepali Hostel in 

Leh participating in a special Children’s pro-

gram and then traveling on to the Village of 

Tangyar where they did construction and 

worked with the children in that community.  

This was the first BTW team going into this 

community and they found a warm welcome. 

First Fundraiser a Success 

The first of many BTW Fundraisers was held 

on July 20th and in spite of the extremely 

hot weather many people attended the Craft 

and Tag Sale.  We were able to raise over 

$1400 to be used for the teams next year.  

There are two auctions upcoming that will 

add to our total.  Many thanks to the people 

who donated items and a BIG thank you to 

the team that spent the day helping in order 

to make this fundraiser a success! 

 

How to Donate to the work of 

BTW 

Send checks payable to “Beyond Tears 

Worldwide” and mail to: 

U.S. Address: 

Beyond Tears Worldwide 

Bob Miles, Treasurer 

32 Shute Farms Road 

Clarksboro, NJ 08020 USA 

 

Online via Subsplash 

You now have the opportunity to donate to 

BTW via Subsplash.  Simply go to our BTW 

website and select “donate” to follow the 

easy directions.  You may choose to give 

using your bank account, debit or credit 

card.  Need help?  Contact Bob Miles at our 

USA address 

If you do not wish to receive e-mails from Beyond Tears Worldwide, please let us know by return e-mail. 

A Word from the BTW Board 

We are now beginning  plans for the BTW 

teams going to Ladakh, India next Spring and 

Summer.  We will keep you updated on the 

plans via our Newsletter.  Don’t miss out on 

this wonderful opportunity to join a team in 

2020.  As soon as details are firm, we will be 

sending out applications via our mailing list. 

 

BTW Online Fundraising Drive 

None of what we do can be completed with-

out your prayers and support.  We need your 

help to meet our annual budget of $50,000 

which will be used to support teams and pro-

jects in Ladakh, India.  With this in mind, we 

are planning an online fundraiser to be held 

from mid-November to mid-December 2019.   

 

Please encourage your home church, your 

friends and others you think might be interest-

ed in signing up to receive our quarterly 

Newsletter so that we may keep you updated 

on the activities of Beyond Tears Worldwide.. 

We are asking for your help as we work with 

the peoples of Ladakh. 

 

 

Check out our Website at  

BeyondTearsWorldwide.com 


